
 
 
 
THE PORT JEFFERSON FREE LIBRARY, ITS BOARD OF TRUSTEES, AND ADMINISTRATION 
HAVE BEEN CLOSELY MONITORING ALL 
DEVELOPMENTS PERTAINING TO THE COVID-19 CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC. 
IT HAS BEEN DETERMINED EFFECTIVE MARCH 13​th​ TO BE NECESSARY TO CLOSE ALL 
LIBRARY FACILITIES UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE IN ORDER TO PROTECT THE HEALTH AND 
WELL-BEING OF PATRONS AND STAFF. 
THE LIBRARY FULLY APPRECIATES AND UNDERSTANDS THE DISAPPOINTMENT AND 
DISRUPTION THAT THIS ACTION 
WILL CAUSE, BUT FINDS THAT IT IS PARAMOUNT TO PRESERVE TO THE GREATEST 
EXTENT POSSIBLE THE SAFETY OF OUR 
PATRONS AND STAFF DURING THIS DECLARED STATE OF EMERGENCY. 
PLEASE CONSULT THE LIBRARY’S WEBSITE AS TO DEVELOPMENTS RELATING TO THE 
LIBRARY’S OPERATIONS. 
WE APOLOGIZE FOR THE INCONVENIENCE RESULTING FROM THE CLOSING; AND LOOK 
FORWARD TO A RESUMPTION OF 
SERVICES TO THE COMMUNITY WHEN WARRANTED. 
THANK YOU. 
  
PLEASE REMEMBER THE LIBRARY PROVIDES A WIDE ARRAY OF ONLINE SERVICES, 
INCLUDING OVERDRIVE, HOOPLA, AND KANOPY. EVERYTHING CAN BE ACCESSED RIGHT 
FROM THE LIBRARY WEBSITE: ​WWW.PORTJEFFLIBRARY.ORG 
 
NO LATE FEES WILL BE ACCRUED ON MATERIALS DURING THIS TIME 
 
HOLDS READY FOR PICK UP WILL BE HELD UNTIL THIS CLOSURE PERIOD HAS ENDED 
 
ALL LIBRARY CARDS THAT ARE NEARING THEIR EXPIRATION DATES IN MARCH WILL BE 
RENEWED UNTIL JUNE OF THIS YEAR 
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE EMAIL ​INFO@PORTJEFFLIBRARY.ORG 
 
THOMAS DONLON 
DIRECTOR 
PORT JEFFERSON FREE LIBRARY 
 

 

 

http://www.portjefflibrary.org/

